
MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

for 64G59  
on the  

September 18, 2015 Letting  
 

A pre-bid conference is scheduled for Wednesday, August 19, 2015 at 10:00am.  This meeting 

will be held at the Illinois Department of Transportation, District Two, located at 819 Depot 

Avenue, Dixon, IL  61021 in the Sauk Conference Rooms.  Plans and special provisions for this 

contract will be discussed. 

 

This contract will be available for Review and Inspection on the July 2015 letting and for Bids on 

the September 2015 letting.  Any revisions subsequent to the review and inspection publish 

date will be addressed as an addendum for the September bid letting.   

 

All prime contractors and DBE firms are encouraged to attend.  This pre-bid meeting is 

MANDATORY for all prime contractors who plan to submit bids on the following contract: 

 

64G59  FAP 17 (US 52/IL 64) over the Mississippi River 

Carroll County, IL and Jackson County, IA 

 

Attendance will be taken.  The meeting will begin at 10:00am at which time, after a final call for 

everyone to sign in, the sign-in sheets will be copied.  Attendees who show up after the 

presentation is underway will not be able to sign in thereby not being considered in 

attendance.  Failure on the prime contractor’s part to attend will cause the contractor’s request 

for authorization to bid to be denied. 

 

Members from IDOT Small Business Enterprises, District Two and the design consultant will be 

on hand to answer any questions that you may have.  This will be an opportunity for prime 

contractors and DBE firms to meet and discuss issues of mutual interest. 

 

Both prime and DBE firms are encouraged to review the project hiring goals prior to this pre-bid 

conference.  A short formal presentation will be given.  

 


